
Submitter: Alice  Phalan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and Environment 

Measure: HB2215 

HB 2215 would repeal provisions put in place by a vote of the people that have 

protected Oregonians from the high costs and dangers of nuclear power for 43 years. 

  

Although the energy production picture has changed a lot since 1980, favoring 

renewables much more than it did back then, there has been no change in the 

fundamental problems with nuclear power: nuclear waste, high costs and long lead 

times. 

  

Why, then does anyone want to remove the very provisions that have protected us all 

these years? It makes no sense. 

  

Please do the people of Oregon a favor and vote NO on HB 2215. 


